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Singapore, 3/8/1888

To Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

I received a letter dated 28th July from Mr. Ericsson in which he tells me that it will take him another four weeks to get the plants together. He says he could not do anything on account of the wet season. Well, I hope he will be back by end of this month, for if he should not be back I shall have to come home with the plants I have here. It would be risking too much to expose the plants to getting frozen.

I do not remember whether I told you that Harding was here and has gone back to Manila. He is expected back by next steamer that is in two weeks. I am suffering from a rather severe attack of bilious fever but I hope to be all right in a day or two. I am longing to get away from Singapore. To have to stay here for three months is quite sufficient to make anyone ill who is not accustomed to an idle life.

Trusting you are quite well I remain,

yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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